interChange Provider Important Message

Provider Bulletin PB 2021-21 Rescission Notification

Attention Private Intermediate Care Facilities for Individuals with Intellectual Disabilities Providers

The Department of Social Services (DSS) recently issued Provider Bulletin PB 2021-21 to notify providers that effective April 20, 2021, DSS will no longer waive the limitation on hospitalization leave days and home leave days. Due to recent federal guidance that public notice was necessary prior to changing the leave days requirement, the leave days will be recognized through April 27, 2021. The new effective date of the leave day limits being re-implemented has been updated to April 28, 2021. Provider Bulletin PB 2021-21 is rescinded. A new Provider Bulletin will be issued shortly.

